
PROJECT PERFORMANCE PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

STREET IMPROVEMENTS 

 

 

The City of Rose Hill, Kansas will hold a public hearing on Monday, May 16, 

2022, at 7:00 pm at the Rose Hill City Hall located at 125 W. Rosewood 

Street, Rose Hill, KS for the purpose of evaluating the performance of Grant 

No. 20-PF-012 which was for the construction of street improvements in a 

target area generally bounded South Rose Hill Road on the east,  West 

Showalter Street on the north, South West Street on the West, and  West 

School Street on the South.  The interior streets in the target area are 

South Morris Street from W. Showalter Street to West School Street and West 

Thomas Street from South Rose Hill Road to South West Street in the Corporate 

City Limits of Rose Hill, Kansas. 

  

The proposed project will consist of the following items:  7,050 sy 5” AC 

pavement, 2,554 cy unclassified excavation, 7,610 sy 6” reinforced crushed 

rock base, 980 sy 5” gravel drive, 170 sy 5” concrete drive, 3,710 lf ditch 

grading, 820 lf entrance pipe (RCP) 50 each concrete pre-case end sections, 1 

ls site clearing and restoration, 1 ls erosion control & seeding, 1 ls 

mobilization, 1 ls traffic control and 1 ls construction staking. 

 

The final completed project consisted of the following items: 5,573 SY 6” 

concrete pavement, 276 sy reinforced concrete valley gutter (7”), 7,467 sy 

reinforced crushed rock base (5”), 295 sy reinforced crushed rock base (6”), 

5,935 cy unclassified excavation,  1,234 sy reinforced concrete drive (6”), 

4,727 lf combined curb and gutter, 192 lf monolithic ridge curb, 36 sy 

concrete flume, 17 sy concrete ditch bottom, 7 sy riprap (light stone), 6 Ea 

water valve box adjustment, 1 Ea waterline service line adjustment, 10 Ea 

waterline adjustment (4”), 10 Ea waterline adjustment (6”),10 Ea waterline 

adjustment (8”),  3 Ea water meter adjustment 1 Ea fire hydrant relocation,  

1 LS site clearing and restoration, 1 LS temporary seeding, 1 LS seeding, 125 

lf erosion control-ditch check, 4,121 lf erosion control-back of curb 

protection, 3 Ea erosion control-temporary construction easement, 508 lf 

erosion control-silt fence,1 LS signing, 1 LS mobilization, 1 LS traffic 

control and 1 LS construction staking. 

 

The estimated project cost is $557,812.36 with the grant request for 

$119,661.00 of the project costs. Other project proposals introduced at the 

hearing will be considered. Oral and written comments will be recorded and 

become a part of Rose Hill’s CDBG Citizen Participation Plan. 

 

Reasonable accommodations will be made available to persons with 

disabilities. Requests should be submitted to Kelly  Mendoza, City Clerk, by 

May 11, 2022. 


